
 

 

  
 

Ref: OAWLC_1 

Date 12 May 2021 

 

Hello [REDACTED], 

 

I read to my surprise about the possibility of losing the Stromness squash courts to 
weightlifting. 

 

Integral to the 2025 squash competition was having the Stromness courts for 
practice and training. 

I have emailed [REDACTED] and [REDACTED] and they confirmed this.  

 

We would like therefore to register a complaint against the change of use. 

I am not sure exactly who to send our comments to. Is the facility council owned? 

 

Can you help? 

 

Regards, 

[REDACTED] 


